HENDERSON COUNTY
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261
John M. Bryant, Superintendent

NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP
July 20, 2021

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will hold a
workshop on Tuesday, July 20, 2021, at 10:00 am in the Large
Conference Room of the Mills River Academy located at 96 School
House Road, Mills River, NC.

The primary purpose of the workshop will be to discuss the following
topics:

e Extracurricular activity eligibility for students enrolled at
Innovative High Schools;

e The Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief
(ESSER III) allocation and budget overview;

e Hendersonville High School stadium scope options.

John M. Bryant, Ed. D., Superintendent

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.”



